Attention

NORTH PLAINFIELD VOTERS
Change of Polling Location

for Districts 1 & 7

Be advised that

ST. PETER’S LUTHERAN CHURCH

Grove Street & Mercer Avenue

North Plainfield

Will NO LONGER BE A POLLING PLACE

Beginning with the April 20, 2010

School Election

DISTRICTS 1 & 7 WILL NOW VOTE AT

Church of the Holy Cross

40 Mercer Avenue

North Plainfield
PLEASE NOTE THAT ALL OTHER POLL LOCATIONS

REMAIN UNCHANGED
Questions?

Please call the North Plainfield Borough Clerk at

908-769-2910

and you will be assisted  

